
In preparation for the Second United Nations Conference on

the Law of the Sea opening in Geneva on March 17, 1960, the

Canadian 'Government has prepared and distributed to other

governments a pamphlet discussing the problems involved 'and

the Canadian proposâl for a solution to them. . Because of the

widespread interest in the Conference and the issues facing d,-j!

the text of the pamphlet is being reproduced in this issue of the i

Bulletin.


